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6th January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 

Firstly, can I take this opportunity to wish you and your family a healthy and successful 
new year. 
 
The governors with all the staff of Millbrook Junior School look forward to working in 
partnership with all our parents and carers in the coming year to enable all the children 
at our school to succeed and achieve their potential.  
 
Working in partnership is based upon mutual respect. Sadly, the staff of the school have 
experienced some inappropriate behaviour by a minority of parents over the last few 
months. This has included increasing experience of some parents and carers shouting, 
swearing and being aggressive towards staff on the phone and in person. Our staff are 
dedicated professionals who work hard to help all our children. During the covid 
pandemic they worked way beyond what could have been expected of them. I think they 
deserve and should be treated with respect, as should our parents and carers when 
communicating with the school. Can I therefore ask for all our parents and carers to 
communicate with all the staff of Millbrook Junior School in a spirit of mutual respect and 
constructive communication. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Paul Davies 
Chair of Governors 
Millbrook Junior School  
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